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Ashley,

Based on post-excavation notes, our determination of the depth of the couplings is:
3’6” at Bristol
2’6” at Shalimar

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Thank you

Jennifer

From: Ashley Horton 
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To: Ries, Jennifer 
Subject: [EXT] RE: Data Requests from Feb 15, 2024 - PLD24FR003 - Jackson MS

CAUTION: Don't be quick to click. This e-mail originated from outside of Atmos Energy. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Jennifer,

Do you have the depths of covers at both accident locations, where the couplings were located? Thanks!

Ashley Horton
Pipeline Investigator
Office of Railroad, Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Investigations
National Transportation Safety Board




